
April 8, 2024
The 124-mile wide path of totality for the solar eclipse will 
temporarily darken the sky in northwestern Pennsylvania.
With tens of thousands of people expected to travel to the 

region to get a glimpse of this rare astronomical event,
please follow these safety tips:

SOLAR ECLIPSE 
SAFETY

Plan your trip to the path of totality by using

511PA.com/eclipse24 

PLAN AHEAD 

HEADLIGHTS ON

EXIT HIGHWAY  
TO VIEW ECLIPSE

BE ALERT

WEAR PROPER  
EYEWEAR

KEEP PA  
BEAUTIFUL

STAY UP-TO-DATE ON TRAFFIC INFORMATION THROUGH THE FOLLOWING PLATFORMS:

@511PAErie    @PennDOTNews

@Northwest Region PennDOT
@�Pennsylvania Department of 

Transportation (PennDOT)


